
Public Notice
PUBLIC NOTICE

	 Per Iowa Code §§ 331.301 and 
331.473, the Hancock County 
Board of Supervisors will hold a 
public hearing in the Hancock Coun-
ty Board of Supervisors’ Meeting 
Room, located in the Government 
Building adjacent to the Courthouse 
at 855 State Street, Garner, Iowa, 
on June 13, 2022, at 10:15 a.m. 
The purpose of this hearing is to re-
ceive public objections and consid-
er a proposal to incur indebtedness 
in the amount of $100,445.40 with 
Landfill of North Iowa, Mason City, 
for the cost to becoming a member 
of the 28E entity. The debt will be 
made payable in annual installment 
payments of $20,089.08 per year 
over five years. At the hearing, the 
Board will accept oral or written ob-
jections from any resident or prop-
erty owner of Hancock County.
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